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Events coming up! 
Jul-23 
Mon 3rd & Tues 4th – Wymondham High & 
Hethersett High Transition Days 
Weds 5th – Wymondham High Transition 
Day 
Fri 7th – Talent Show and Headteacher for 
the Day 
Fri 7th – Reports Sent Home 
Fri 7th – FOWS End of Year Disco 
Fri 7th & Sat 8th – Wymondham College 
Transition Days 
Mon 10th – Yrs 1 & 2 – Cricket Festival at 
Hethersett & Tas Valley 
Tues 11th – Music Ensemble 
Weds 12th – Garlick Theatre Visit 
Weds 12th – Open Evening – All welcome 
Thurs 13th – Leaver’s Play 
Fri 14th – Sports Day 
Tues 18th – All School West Runton Beach 
Trip 
Thurs 20th – Class 4 Disco 
Fri 21st – Leaver’s Assembly 
Fri 21st - Last Day of Term 
Mon 24th Jul to Tues 5th Sep (incl) – 
Summer Holiday 
 
 
 

Wreningham VC Primary School Newsletter          Friday 30/06/23 

Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

From the School Council - Bert’s Amazing Creatures: 
“On Friday, 23rd June, the School Council planned a  

Reptile Day.  We invited Bert from ‘Bert’s Amazing 

Creatures’, who brought in a chinchilla, a crested gecko, a 

bearded dragon, the world’s softest rabbit and a royal 

green python.  The children were very respectful to Bert 

and the animals, which we are very grateful for.  We 

learnt about each animal, their habitat and different facts 

about each animal.  Did you know that chinchillas can 

jump2 metres high?  Did you know that there are 3 types 

of pythons?  Did you know that the crested gecko drops 

it’s tail if in danger? 

Some of the children overcame their fear and touched 

the creatures.  We hope the children had fun.  The 

School Council would like to say a big thank you to Bert for coming in.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the FOWS: Tickets are on now sale for the End of Year Disco, which is 

on Friday, 7th July from 5:30PM to 8:30PM.  This is for the whole school and tickets are 

priced at £5 per child and £3 per additional child – adults go free. 

Arctic Explorer Visit: “Year 1 and 2 thoroughly enjoyed their visit from a real 

great explorer this week! We learnt so much from Mr Hall and absolutely loved 

hearing about all his adventures to the Arctic Circle. He then took us outside for a 

fantastic session on map reading and we all completed an orienteering challenge. It 

was perfect for embedding all the learning we’ve been doing in Geography and our 

teachers were so proud to see us showing off our knowledge.  

He’s certainly inspired the adventurer in us all and we are very grateful for the 

contributions that allowed us to participate in theis great opportunity. 

We hope to invite Mr Hall back to work with us again and across the rest of the 

school in the future.” 

  

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Millie   Class 2: Lillia, Arthur  
Class 3: Eadie, Rufus Class 4: Alfie, Freya 

Headteacher for the Day: 
Congratulations to Stanley who won the 

vote to become Headteacher for the day 

on Friday, 7th July. The results were very 

close between all three 

candidates and well done to 

our runners up, Sophia and Flo A. 

Trading Cards: We would like to ask that 

all trading cards, Pokémon, football etc. 

please stay at home and not brought into 

school. 

The school can not be responsible 

for any losses or unfair trading. 

Thank you.  


